
ALLERGY AWARENESS SEATING WAIVER

For health and safety, it is preferred for students who have a food allergy to sit in the ‘allergy
awareness’ areas of the cafeteria.  Although no area can be guaranteed free from all allergens,
designated allergy awareness areas are cleaned separately from the other cafeteria tables.  Staff
are aware of these areas and understand that children sitting in them have a food allergy.  Please
sign below if you do not want your child to sit in the allergy awareness area and return this
document to your building’s health office.

I_______________________________give my child___________________________________
permission to sit in areas that are not designated as ‘allergen aware’.  I understand this means
children sitting near my child may be eating food that contain the allergen that my child is
allergic to.

Parent/Guardian signature_________________________________________________________
Date_________________

This document is valid for the current school year only.  A new waiver must be completed
each school year.


